
November 3, 2023

Dear Lakes Families,

I am trying a new format for our weekly update which allows me to embed photos and

fliers so you won’t need to open multiple attachments to get information. I am hoping this

makes things more easily accessible.

Big thanks to Mrs. Bonadio and her crew of volunteers for their work planning, decorating

and organizing the book fair! It’s always great to see kids excited about books!

We have had some fun together this past week. Our Lakes-Farms Trunk-or-Treat event

last Friday was hugely successful. It was great to see so many families out enjoying the

evening together. Our students and staff also had fun on Tuesday at school with Halloween

parties and our first annual parade. Thanks to all of the volunteers that were able to help

at classroom parties. We are ready to take on learning in November!



Lakes Information and News:

Dough for Donations Bread Drive

Check out this information on our upcoming ONE DAY bread drive. We have a friendly competition setup

with Round Elementary for this event so let’s show them how awesome Lakes is!

Morning Drop Off

As the weather gets colder, our morning drop off line typically gets longer. If you drop your kiddo off,

we will be pushing the front of the line to pull past the crosswalk so we can get more students unloaded

at a time. We will have a sign out to help guide. Thank you!

Want to work at Lakes?

We are currently seeking a lunchroom/recess paraprofessional to join our team. This is a part-time

position (2.5 hours per day). Please visit this link for more information. Lunch-Recess-at-Lakes-11-23.pdf

State Testing Student Reports

By the end of November you will receive a student report for our fall state testing (K-2, Early Literacy

and Mathematics Benchmark and 3-4 Smarter Balanced Testing). Please note that these assessments are

viewed as a “pre-test” and measure skills that students will be learning throughout the year. If your

student is not yet proficient, that is to be expected and no cause for concern. If you have questions

after reviewing your student’s report, please reach out to your child’s teacher or to me. Thank you!

https://www.hartlandschools.us/documents/Departments/Personnel/JobOpenings/2023-2024/Ext-Internal-Lunch-Recess-at-Lakes-11-23.pdf


LOC November 9

Don’t get stuck in a traffic “yam” come and save with LOC for prizes this Thursday! Students who save

this Thursday will receive a free donut!

Upcoming Dates:

11/9: LOC Day

11/17: Popcorn Day

11/20-12/1: Dearborn Ham Sale

11/22-11/24: No School

11/29: Rollerama Skate Night 5:30-7:30pm

11/30: LOC Day

PTO News:

Information will be coming home soon about our upcoming skat night and the Dearborn Ham Sale.



Other District News and Community Events:

Senior All Night Party

Support Hartland's class of 2024 and the Senior All Night Party!

Purchase a raffle ticket for $20 and you could win a one year day membership to Waldenwoods, and up

to one week of free camping! Deadline is December 8, 2023.

Have a great weekend!

Melissa Frasier

Principal

Lakes Elementary

Attachments: November lunch calendar


